

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"Thank you is the best prayer that anyone could say. I say that one a lot. Thank you expresses extreme gratitude, humility and understanding." Alice Walker

December 10, 2015

Dear St. Stan's Families,

I am filled with extreme gratitude each and every day for being able to work where I work, with the individuals I work with and for the children who grace our halls. As we near Christmas it is hard not to count my extreme blessings.

The weather has been rather warm, for this time of year, but I did want to remind parents of our 32 degree policy. As long as there is no precipitation, children will have recess. Please be sure you child comes to school prepared to be outside.

Our annual Christmas performance is Wednesday, December 16th at 7pm. Children should report directly to their homeroom teacher in the gym; with the exception of Pre K who will meet in their classroom. Doors will open at 6:45pm. Be prepared for a wonderful evening.

This year on March 2nd we will be having our first Literacy Night from 6:00 to 7:30pm. Children reading fluently and enjoying it is crucial for a successful academic career. This evening is geared for Pre K through fifth grade but any one is welcome to attend. There will be activities for children and mini classes for parents on how they can help their children at home. This will be a fun family evening with an added educational benefit; so please mark your calendars so you can be part of it.

As Catholic Schools Week approaches (beginning January 24th) we will host an open house as well as a plethora of events for students and families. If you know any one who might be interested in being part of St. Stan's family please invite them to come and be part of the festivities. We will also be hosting a Bring your Friend to School Day for potential students to get the experience of what we are all about.

Thank you all for your continued support of our fine school.

In His Peace,

Elena Malinconico, Principal